
9.23.22 CCE Workgroup Report to MPC

Activities Completed 

1.) CCE Mesa Webpage Update –

• The webpage is being developed in conjunction with all of the Student 

Services webpages. They should be rolled out in October.

• Our workgroup will continue to hold meeting’s virtually via zoom. 

Activities Planned …

1.) College Connections presentations –

• Professor Jaime Lenke joined us during our September meeting. He served 

on the Regional Pathway group that developed the College Connections 

presentations in 2015. He was a Co-Coordinator for this regional pathway 

group.  Students at CCE were provided classroom presentations as well as 

Mesa campus tours. Overall the effort was a great success. He was gracious 

enough to provide us recommendations for our effort and he also shared how 

beneficial this will be for the students at CCE. 

• Next Steps, we will be working to develop a presentation and then we will film 

it and present it to students at CCE. 

2.) CCE at the Mesa Day –

• Our workgroup solidified a date for our CCE at the Mesa Day, it will be 

Wednesday, March 8th.

• The planning will officially begin at our October meeting. 
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